
 
 

Renewable Energy Target Review 

Climate Change Authority 

GPO Box 1944 

Melbourne VIC 3001 

BY EMAIL 

Re: Feedback on Discussion Paper, RET Review. Support for ‘Opt-in’ proposal 

2 December 2012 

Dear Sir/Madam 

Windlab congratulates the CCA on the Review to date and looks forward to the final report. We 

apologise on the fact this feedback is beyond the stated deadline for feedback on the Discussion Paper. 

As a Renewable Generator I would like to make clear our support for the ‘Opt-in’ facility for large energy 

users. Firstly it would allow more customers for our product and go some way to reducing the 

concentration in the retail sector. Secondly it would support smaller projects which would be well 

matched in size with these new customers. This measure would go some way to countering current 

strong drivers toward large projects; which can have sub-optimal environmental and social outcomes.  

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Luke Osborne 

Regional Director, Australia 

 

 


